Office of Superintendent of Schools January 30, 2002
Board Meeting of February 13, 2002

Office of School Board Attorney
Johnny Brown, Board Attorney

SUBJECT: GEORGE MONTADA v. THE SCHOOL BOARD OF MIAMI-DADE
COUNTY, FLORIDA - CASE NO. SBC: 02-196

By petition received in the Office of School Board Clerk on January 29, 2002, a request for hearing
was filed on behalf of administrator George Montada to contest the non-reappointment of his
contract as principal.

The Office of the School Board Attorney is recommending that the School Board deny the Petition
for Administrative Relief as set forth in the proposed order submitted under separate cover.

RECOMMENDED: That The School Board of Miami-Dade County, Florida, enter its final order
in the case George Montada v. The School Board of Miami-Dade Coun
Florida, Case No. SBC: 02-196 denying the Petition for Administrative Relief
filed on behalf of Mr. Montada in the manner set forth in the proposed order.
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